
From: Mark Schwartz 
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 10:48 AM EST 
To: ajassy@amazon.com <ajassy@amazon.com> 
Subject: Another WHRB ghost (and Sports Department alum) says hello.... 

Mr. Jassy:  This past Friday I listened to Don Fishman, Assistant General Manager of the

Washington Capitals deliver the keynote at the Arlington Virginia Chamber of Commerce

annual lunch.  He noted that he was the former “voice of Harvard hockey” as he related his

work on salary cap issues and the great partnership the Caps have with Arlington, Virginia –

home to their practice facility.

 

I introduced myself to him in my role as County Manager here in Arlington and we spent some

time talking about our mutual adventures in the Sports Department at WHRB many years ago

(graduated in 1982).  In the discussion about Amazon’s arrival in Arlington, he noted that you

too are a former esteemed member of the WHRB Sports Department.  I gave up broadcasting

many years ago…but just wanted to say hello and welcome you and the rest of your team (to

the extent they are part of the decision) to Arlington.

 

If you ever are in town and want to say hello or have any questions about the move that I could

help with….feel free to ask.

 

Best,

 

Mark Schwartz

 

 

Mark Schwartz

County Manager

Arlington, Virginia

Ellen M. Bozman Government Center

2100 Clarendon Boulevard

 

Mschwartz@arlingtonva.us

703.228.3414


